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YOUR FILE No. 153/33-19é
CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF CITIZENSHIP AND IMMIGRATION 
INDIAN AFFAIRS BRANCH

Ottawa August 15, 1956.

W.S. Arne11, Esq 
Indian Commissioner, 
P.0. Box 70, 
Vancouver 2, B.C.

• »

I refer to your letter dated July 18, 1956 stating 
that you would appreciate receiving a reply to your letter 
dated June 4th, with regard to the proposed lease of the George 
Matheson house, and the surrounding area, on Tzeachten Indian 
Reserve,

A search of our records has been made and we are un­
able to locate your letter dated June 4th, 1956. 
therefore be good enough to supply us with a copy of this letter.

Would you
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! Superintendent, 
serves & Trusts.
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